The Dallas City City Council held a special meeting on May 14, 2014, at 2 p.m. Mayor Higgins called
the meeting to order with the following commissioners present: Esther Newberry, Tom Schaefer, and
Bob Weese. Harold Northup was absent.

Plans submitted by Doug Erickson of Benton and Associates at the last regular meeting were discussed
in detail. Plans discussed included the demolition of the old water plant, water salesman, and
construction of a new maintenance building. Questions were developed for Mr. Erickson and will be
presented to him at the next regular council meeting.

A motion was made by Schaefer, and 2™ by Weese to adjourn the meeting. Newberry, Schaefer, and
Weese AYE. Northup ABSENT.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Mayor Ruth A Higgins



